jean groesbeck

I feel like I am wasting my time commenting. The department seems more interested in money
than protecting the water or Orca. This is an outrage. They are switching in hopes of being able to

keep extending the lease. They are filling our waters with chemicals and pollution. This is totally
unnecessary!



